
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 9/13/2010 10:10:04 AM
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov); mpl@cpuc.ca.gov (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov);

Frank Lindh (frl@cpuc.ca.gov) (frl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: Announcement: San Bruno Incident Recovery Effort

Mike/Paul/Frank - FYI. I will send you more specific details on exactly what steps we are going to take 
prior to the press conference at noon. Peter and Chris are meeting with residents of the neighborhood 
at 1030am today to explain the program. We will also be filing a 10K at or around noon.

From: A Message from Peter Darbee and Chris Johns 
Sent: Monday, September 13, 2010 9:36 AM 
To: All PGE Officers Directors
Cc: All PGE Officer Assistants (Utility); All PGE Officer Assistants (Corp); All PGE Director Assistants 
(Corp & Utility)
Subject: Announcement: San Bruno Incident Recovery Effort

Officers and Directors:

Yesterday evening, PG&E’s Board of Directors convened and approved a plan to help the residents 
of San Bruno rebuild their community in the aftermath of last Thursday’s tragic gas transmission 
pipeline rupture and explosion. We cannot emphasize strongly enough: we are committed to doing 
what is right and appropriate for the individuals and the community affected by this terrible incident.

Today, we will hold a press conference at noon to share details with the public about our plans to 
begin the long journey to restore this community, and to reinforce our dedication to the City of San 
Bruno and its residents, our customers. Employees will be provided with a dial-in number to listen to 
the press conference live.

Additionally, at approximately 1 p.m., we will host a company-wide meeting via teleconference to 
update our employees on these efforts. The call will include a question-and-answer segment.

Invitations from Internal Communications with details for both events are forthcoming. Please 
encourage your employees to participate.

As a reminder, National Transportation Safety Board (NTSB) rules severely limit our ability to share 
details related to the investigation that is now under way.

SB GT&S 0010282

mailto:pac@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:pac@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:mpl@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:mpl@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:frl@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:frl@cpuc.ca.gov


Please reinforce to your teams that we are committed to determining the cause of the incident; 
ensuring the safety of our customers, our communities, and our employees; and to doing whatever 
is necessary to provide support and aid for those whose lives have been touched by this tragedy.

Peter Chris
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